
 

CITY OF VAUGHAN 

REPORT NO. 3 OF THE 

TRANSPORTATION AND INFRASTRUCTURE  

ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

For consideration by the Committee of the Whole 
of the City of Vaughan 

on June 18, 2024 
 

 

The Transportation and Infrastructure Advisory Committee met at 9:35 a.m. on        
May 27, 2024, via electronic participation. The following members were present at the 
meeting:  
 
Members: 
Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca, Chair 
Regional Councillor Mario G. Racco 
Logan MacGillivray 
Tanya Nagayeva 
Gary Papas 
Oguzhan Tekin 
Aydin Yuce 
 

Staff  
Steven Fantin, Director, Transportation & Fleet Management Services 
Selma Hubjer, Director, Infrastructure Planning and Corporate Asset Management 
Margie Chung, Manager of Traffic Engineering 
Alicia Jakaitis, Program Manager, Transportation Planning and Research 
Sari Liem, Program Manager, Transportation Projects (Traffic Engineering) 
Enya Bazinet, Senior Coordinator, Client Services 
Melissa Mariani, Communications Advisor 
Adelina Bellisario, Council / Committee Administrator 
 
The following items were dealt with: 
 

1. NEIGHBOURHOOD TRAFFIC CALMING PILOT PROJECT 

The Transportation and Infrastructure Advisory Committee advises 
Council:  

 
1) That the presentation by Margie Chung, Manager of Traffic 

Engineering and Sari Liem, Program Manager, Transportation 
Projects (Traffic Engineering) and Communication C1, entitled 
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“2024 Neighbourhood Traffic Calming Pilot and Policy”, dated 
May 27, 2024, was received; and 

 
2) That the comments by Claudio Bevilacqua, Wycliffe Avenue, 

Woodbridge, were received. 

 

2. REVIEW ACTION LOG AND NEXT STEPS   

The Transportation and Infrastructure Advisory Committee advises 
Council: 

 
1) That the updated Communication C1, Action Log, was 

received; and 
 
2) That members email staff with comments regarding the items 

on the Action Log. 

 

3. NEW BUSINESS – FUTURE VAUGHAN – CALEDON GO LINE 

The Transportation and Infrastructure Advisory Committee advises 
Council:  

 
1) That staff report back on future Go Line expansions. 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
member Logan MacGillivray. 

 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 10:20 a.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca, Chair 

 


